
 

 

 

Water Resource Advisors for the West 

1490 W. 121st Avenue, Suite 100 823 Grand Avenue, Suite 120 

Denver, CO 80234 Glenwood Springs, CO 81601 

 303-452-6611 

 www.applegategroup.com  

 

 

 

May 24, 2017 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Hays 

Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

 

 

RE:  Martin Marietta Materials, Inc.; Duckworth Pit; Permit No. M-2003-091; AM-01 

 Adequacy Review Response Extension Request 

 

 

Dear Peter: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to request a 30-day extension on the May 24, 2017 deadline to 

respond to your April 14, 2017 adequacy review of the recent amendment application submitted 

on behalf of Martin Marietta Materials, Inc. (Martin Marietta) for the Duckworth Pit (DRMS 

Permit No. M-2003-091).  If you have any questions about this request, feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Cordially, 

Applegate Group, Inc. 

 

 

 

Jared Dains, P.E. 

Water Resource Engineer 

 

 

JMD/ta 

Attachments 

 

cc:  AG File No. 16-124 

 
N:\16124 Duckworth DRMS Amendment\Disciplines\Mine Permitting\Extension Request.docx 

 

 

 


